
 

 

 
 
 
June 8–11, 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Friends:   
 
I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to everyone 
attending the 2018 Canada India Networking Initiative. 
 
This event brings together experts and leaders to explore ways in which to 
strengthen ties between India and Canada through a healthy civil society. I am 
certain that everyone in attendance will benefit from the many activities planned for 
this event, and will leave inspired to put what they have learned into practice. 
 
I would like to commend the organizers for putting together a stimulating program, 
and for fostering cooperation between Canada and India.  
 
On behalf of the Government of Canada, I offer my best wishes for an enjoyable 
and productive conference in Surrey, British Columbia. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
The Rt. Hon. Justin P. J. Trudeau, P.C., M.P. 
Prime Minister of Canada 


